
 

 

INVITATION  
Community Placemaking and Accessible Arts  

Community Forum  

Heading Out 
 

 
 

HEADING OUT is an exciting one-year strategic partnership in regional development 
between Accessible Arts and the Port Macquarie-Hastings Council on the NSW Mid-North 
Coast. The aims of the project are to embed inclusive arts opportunities in the Council’s 
newly created placemaking initiative from the outset and on an ongoing basis and to 
develop and support professional coordination between arts and disability projects and their 
communities in the Mid-North Coast as part of a broader community program. 
 
A component of the Heading Out project is to create a public artwork in the forecourt area 
outside the Glasshouse Gallery for everyone in the community to enjoy. It is envisaged that 
this will be an artwork that will be constructed by the community, for the community. To that 
end this forum will give community members a chance to have a say in what they would like 
to see happening in this public space. 

 
When:    10am for 10.30am - midday Thursday 16th April, 2015 
Where:   The Glasshouse, Port Macquarie 
Cost:      This is a free event, however booking is essential 
RSVP:    Julie Priest, Place Facilitator Community and Economic Growth,  

               Port Macquarie-Hastings Council at julie.priest@pmhc.nsw.gov.au by 9 April 
Access: The Glasshouse is an accessible venue   
   
If you have any specific access requirements or any further enquiries,  
please contact Julie Priest on (02) 6581 8480  
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